
Southbury, CT 

 

To Senator Looney, Rep. Miner and members of the Task Force Committee, 

 

Thank you for allowing us to submit testimony to the Gun Prevention Working Group in writing. 

We are the parents of Ben, 7 and Tooley, 4 who both attend the Fraser Woods Montessori School 

in Newtown. Our family, friends and community have been forever changed by December 14.  

 

BAN Assault Weapons. 

BAN Magazines larger than 10 rounds. 

STRICTER background checks on retail, private and trade purchases. 

MONITORING of internet ammunition sales.  

HIGHER taxation on firearms and ammunition. 

REQUIRE firearm owners to maintain liability insurance. 

CREATION of national database that tracks gun ownership. 

 

We want change. We are demanding change. What will you do to ensure this doesn't happen 

again?  

 

Maura and David Bergman 

148 Old Field Road 

Southbury, CT 

 


